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Barwon Heads Jetty -

15242 Jetty

Location

Ozone Road BARWON HEADS, Greater Geelong City

Municipality

GREATER GEELONG CITY

Level of significance

Incl in HO area indiv sig

Heritage Overlay Numbers

HO1649

HO1696

Heritage Listing

Greater Geelong City

Statement of Significance

Last updated on -

C Listed - Local Significance

STATEMENT OF SIGNIFICANCE

The Ozone Road jetty at the east end of Ozone Road is aesthetically significant at a LOCAL level. Although
rebuilt in c.1952-56 from the original (1911) design, the timber structure with its T plan is an integral visual and



physical amenity to the Barwon River bank as part of the eastern-most fringe of Barwon Heads.

The Ozone Road jetty at the east end of Ozone Road is historically significant at a LOCAL level. It is associated
with the work of the Geelong Harbour Trust, together with the growth of the Barwon Heads township for the need
for a second jetty, from 1911.

Overall, the Ozone Road jetty at the east end of Ozone Road is of LOCAL significance.
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Desription

The Ozone Road jetty at the east end of Ozone Road is comprised of a T plan. It is constructed of unpainted
timber, with piles and decking, and has a simple painted timber balustrade along its length. It forms an integral
part of the significant focii situated on the banks of the Barwon River and as a consequence it makes a
contribution to the visual amenity of the area within the Flinders precinct.

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/
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